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AY2023 Class Implementation Policy at the Graduate School of Economics 

 

The policy on the conduct of courses offered in AY2023 at the Graduate School of Economics 
(GSE) is as follows.  
 
All courses will be conducted face-to-face. Each class will take place face-to-face from the first 
session. 
 
If it is difficult to attend face-to-face classes for the reason below, students must consult with 
the Graduate Office or instructors of the course before the courses start. The instructors will 
decide how to deal with the situation after consulted. 
 
- Students who have a strong anxiety about COVID-19 infection because students 

themselves or family members living with them cannot take vaccinations due to 
underlying diseases. 

 
（Note） 
- For the courses not provided at the GSE, please check the information of the Faculties 

or Graduate schools where the courses are offered since the system may differ from the 
GSE. 

- The mode of delivery for any course is subject to change due to unavoidable 
circumstances. 

 
If you contract COVID-19 or develop a fever or other symptoms that are suspected of being 
caused by COVID-19 infection, please consult with your instructor. 
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